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Hello and welcome to

our December newsletter

This month, the children worked hard preparing for their
holiday party performance. Their efforts truly shone
through in their performance!



Literacy

Numeracy

UOI

This month, we completed our phonics lessons, covering sounds from A
to Z. The children have started practicing reading CVC words and
blending sounds. Moving forward, we will focus on strengthening their
reading skills and building confidence with CVC words.

We’ve been working on graphs, shapes, patterns. subtraction and addition,
and we’ll continue to focus on these topics for the rest of the month to
ensure a solid understanding. 

This month, we finished exploring how we can express our identities and
emotions using a combination of colors, symbols, and words.

Here are some ways you can support your child’s learning journey at home:
Literacy: Review phonics and practice blending letters to create simple
words. Encourage your child to sound out and read words in books,
focusing on CVC words.
Numeracy: Practice counting in everyday situations, such as counting stairs
or toys, and explore simple addition and subtraction through fun activities
at home.
Unit of Inquiry:  Explore how your family expresses themselves. Discuss
activities where you use art, music, colors, or symbols to share your
thoughts and emotions. Try creative projects, sing favorite songs, or reflect
on family routines that showcase how you express your unique identity.

Have a Good Winter Break! 


